
Dear Committee Members: 
        Regarding the drawing of new Congressional districts in PA, I request that you open up the mapping 
portal ASAP so citizens can submit maps that can be viewed by committee members and the public. The 
census date has been available for about a month so this portal should be opened ASAP. 
        • Use the values outlined in the Legislative and Congressional Redistricting Act when evaluating 
maps, or else share with the public what criteria and values your committee will use to evaluate maps, 
before any maps are drawn and presented. 
        • Fair Districts PA testified at your first hearing in May, why were they not invited to testify again at 
this Nov. 10th hearing? 
Sincerely, 
Susan Murawski 
Erie County, PA 


